
This is the current animal routine as best as I can remember. 

RABBITS (6):
There are 4 hutches with rabbits in them.  They each have crocks- for water and feed.  For 
convenience there’s a water bucket by the hutches and a tub with feed inside the feed shed door. 
There’s more rabbit feed in the feed shed- the tub closest to the front and more sacks of feed below 
it.  Please make sure the crocks are full each day . The rabbit in the second hutch has an eye 
infection so do not be alarmed.

CHICKS (2):
There are 2 pheasant chicks in the feed shed.  Please make sure they have starter feed (bag near 
the green chicken feed can).  Please change their water daily and replace it from the 5 gallon 
container of water.  You will need to wipe the waterer out with a towel periodically as it gets scummy 
inside.

BARN CAT (1):
This is Izzy.  She eats out of a pan in the hay loft- there's food next to her feeder.  Just give a little 
every day, the chickens eat the rest.
 
CHICKENS (?):
They just need food in their hanging feeders in the chicken pen (the second one).  Their food is in the 
green garbage can in the feed shed and there’s more bags nearby.  Please collect the chicken eggs 
and put them in the fridge.  Or you could wash and well them in the stand.  Take whatever you would 
like to eat for yourself.  Please make sure the water container near the barn has clean water.

PHEASANTS (3)/DUCKS:
The pheasants as well as the ducks and a few random chickens are in the pheasant pen accessible 
from the third pen in the barn.  They need chicken pellets and water.  The feed goes in the feeder in 
the shed.  They'll be a bag in there but if you run low you can steal some from the chicken food barrel.  
You can toss the duck eggs to the chickens if you'd like (or keep them for yourselves- they are good 
eating).  Collect the chicken eggs though (they are brown).

Skinny Goats(1)/SHEEP (3)/LAMBS:
The skinny sheep and skinny goat are in the front section of the barn and have access to the front 
near field. They need 2 scoops of grain (from the furthest back tub of the feed shed).  Otherwise just 
make sure they have water.  

BUCKS (2)
The buck are in the front of the donkey pen.  Please make sure they have clean water.  Please give 
them two flakes of hay per day in separate piles.  Make sure they have water in their tub.  If Cody 
looks ill, like he’s suffering, have the vet put him down.

DONKEYS (2):
The donkeys would like one flake of hay per day.  Please make sure they have water.  
 



GEESE (8):
They don't need any food as there is plenty of grass for them- they just need to have some water in 
the swimming pool near the hay barn.  Sometimes we throw them a handful of chicken food to shut 
them up.

SHEEP (30?)/GOATS (8?)/LLAMA:
They will be in the back far field with their guard llama to start.  Please make sure they have water.  
Some of our sheep get diarrhea when they are on spring grass so do not be alarmed unless they look 
ill.  They will need to be rotated clockwise on Thursday August 30, Tuesday September 4 and Sunday 
September 9.  For the last move you will need to move the skinny sheep and goats to the back of the 
barn and let them have access to the alley and feed them their grain in there.  

RAMS (4):
They will be in the near back field with their guard llama.  Please check that they have water. 

DOGS (2):
They have a water barrel behind the pump house for water- just make sure there is some.  Feed 1/2 
quart for Vanessa and 1 quart for Mopar.  There’s feed on the back porch.
 
CATS (3):
The cats should have food on the back porch but make sure they haven't finished it off.  There's extra 
in a bag on the back porch.  There's also one cat in the house.  We will make sure she has food in 
her dish on the dryer and water too.

PLANTS: 
Please water the plants in the greenhouse once per day.  There will be water in a bucket in the 
greenhouse for this.  If it is really dry please run the sprinkler on the garden.  Please water the 
hanging plant on the back porch every 2-3 days and the houseplants once per week on the 
weekends.
   


